
COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES 

OCTOBER 16, 2017 

The monthly meeting of the CCREA was held on Monday October 16, 2017 at the 

West Cobb Senior Center.  President David Stone was absent, residing was Vice 

President Bill Pardue, called the meeting to order at 10:30 a.m. 

Invocation was given by Melvin Holton, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance to 

the Flag. 

NEW MEMBERS:   Robert Rokovitz, Wanda Hamilton and Steve Ayers. 

Welcome aboard!!! 

ILLNESS/DEATH:  Millie Rogers, Tommy Ingram. Let’s keep our members in 

prayer. 

PROGRAM:  Tony Hagler, Tressie Bloodworth, Human Resources are our 

speakers today, also Pat Cromer of Houze & Associate. Enrollment are going on 

now, packages will be mailed.  If there are not changes you don’t have to do 

anything.  Pat Cromer for Houze & Assoc. enrollment on our Supplemental 

Insurance, enrollment Nov 3-24 for benefit, Dental and Vision you can register on 

line.  Their phone number 1 800 523-7135, packages will be mailed.  No changes 

for 2018. 

TREASURER REPORT:  We have in our checking account as of today, $6355.01.  

Motion was made and second to accept the report, motion passed. 

SECRETARY:  Minutes were distributed, motion was made and second to accept 

minutes, motion passed. 

OLD/NEW BUSINESS:  Shirley Morrison, Election Committee Chair has a few 

nomination for the President for 2018. 

Next meeting will be November 20
th

. 

“Congratulation to Andrea Giles” our door prize winner. 

Vice President adjourned the meeting at 11a.m. 

Have a Blessed day! 

Secretary,  Jo Ann Mann 


